Chief Procurement Qffice

Bill Grunloh, Department of Transportation - Construction

MEMORANDUM

Bureau of Business Services
ATTN: Lara Erewele

From: Bill Grunloh ﬂ é“

Date: January 3, 2019

To:

Strategic Advisory Capital for Expenditures and Programming/2019-07

Subject: CPO Determination on Award Recommendation

As the Chief Procurement Officer for the illinois Department of Transportation | offer the
following statement for the Strategic Advisory Capital for Expenditures and Programming
Procurement:

Having reviewed the procurement, | concur with the Department’s recommendation that
Intueor Consulting, Inc. be awarded the Contract for the Strategic Advisory Capital for
Expenditures and Programming Procurement/2018-17 for the Office of Planning and
Programming (OP&P). Their offer is the most advantageous to the State, taking in consideration
price and the evaluation factors set forth in the Reguest for Proposal.
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